UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 206565-0001

June 17, 1999

Mr. Robert W. Sharkey

Director, Regulatory Affairs

ABB Combustion Engineering, Inc.
3300 State Road P, P.O. Box 107
Hematite, MO G3047

Dear Mr. Sharkey:

Enclosed is Quality Assurance Program Approval for Radioactive Material Packages No 0090
Revision No. 7. This Approval satisfies the requirements of 10 CFR § 71.12(b) and 71.101(f)
for a Quality Assurance Program approved by the Commission.

Please note the conditions in the Approval.

This Approval is to be effective as of the closing Jate of the transfer of assets from ABB

Combustion Engineering, Inc. to ABB Combustion Engineering Nuclear Power, Inc. Such date

will be formally communir ~ted to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and incorporated

as part of this Approval. ’

This Approval will remain in effect until the expiration date, indicated in Block No. 3.
Termination of your materials license does not cause this Approval to be automatically
terminated. If you wish to renew, amend, or terminate this Approval, please request it in writing.

This letter also serves as a reminder that if you are using or planning to use an NRC-approved
packaging, you must be registered for use of that packaging with NRC. Registration for use of
NRC-approved packaging should be made pursuant to 10 CFR § 71.12(c)(3).

Sincer

Patricia L. Eng, Section Chief
Transportation and Storage Safety
ana Inspection Section
Spen: Fu 2l Project Office, NMSS
Docket No. 71-0090

Enclosure: As stated
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